
Advisory Board Meeting
February 10, 2021

Fostering enhanced children’s behavioral health throughout Maine, 

especially in rural and medically underserved areas. 

Maine Pediatric and Behavioral Health Partnership (MPBHP) is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of 

an award totaling $1,851,222.00 with zero percentage financed with nongovernmental sources. The contents are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, 

by HRSA, HHS or the U.S. Government.

MPBHP is a partnership between Maine CDC, Northern Light Acadia Hospital and MaineHealth 
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Program Name & Logo
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Program Name & Logo:



Updates
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Trainings:

• We will be hosting live trainings and recording them for on-demand trainings

• We  are working to finalized the training schedule 

• Must pre-register

• CME’s will be provided

• Brochures and Email Invites will be sent out via listservs

1st Training: Clinical Global Impression Scale and Functional Assessment

March 2, 2021 12:10-1:00pm 

and possibly again March 10, 2021 7:30-8:15 am



Updates 
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Website:

WWW.BHpartnersforME.org

• We have purchased the user domain above

• We are working with our OIT and InformMe on website design & build 

• Website content is being collected, reviewed and prepared for the website

• Timeline for website to go live is Early Summer 2021 



Updates 
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Recruitment / Enrollment

• Each implementation team has started to outreach the identified practices in Cohort 1 to 

set up an introductory meeting.

• Having a hard time getting practices to return calls or find time to schedule a meeting 

for us to be able to discuss our program and what we can offer.

• Northern Light Acadia Hospital Implementation team has already had a couple of 

meetings and is working with practice managers on enrolling in our program.

• MaineHealth has been calling practices to try and schedule a meeting

• Any ideas or suggestions???



Subgroup Needed
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• We need to create a subgroup that focuses on sustainability and Financial 

payment and reimbursement for consultations. 

• We will look at possible avenues through Mainecare but also need to approach 

private insurance companies. 

• Please let me know if you are interested in joining a subgroup to look at 

financial reimbursement and sustainability of this program.



Executive Committee Member Updates

8

Any updates from departments within DHHS?

Any updates from outside providers?



Stacey LaFlamme, LSW
Maine Pediatric and Behavioral Health Partnership

Project  Manager 
stacey.laflamme@maine.gov

207-441-5324
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Questions?

mailto:stacey.laflamme@maine.gov

